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FALLON--A update for medical technicians on blood banking, infectious disease and other 

topics will be held Saturday, May 19, Churchill Regional Medical Center, 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 

The course, taught by Kenneth Maehara, Ph.D., director, clinical laboratory science 

progran1 University of Nevada School of Medicine, and Wendy Kiehn, M.S., assistant professor, 

University of Nevada School of Medicine, will provide five contact hours of continuing education 

for medical technicians. 

The course is sponsored by Northeastern Nevada Area Health Education Center, which 

works in partnership with the School of Medicine to provide continuing education for health 

professionals. 

For information contact Karen Kimber, in Elko, 738-3828 . 


